All Saints Churchyard Committee Minutes

Meeting held on 3" July 2012 at 6.30pm.

Present:  Paul Brooker (Acting Chair)
Paul Butcher (Parish Council)
Paul Kelly  (Parish Council)

Apologies: Debbie Brady (PCC)

Paul Butcher and Paul Kelly were advised that a 15ft long live branch had
snapped off a large Ash tree, between the North Wall and the Church, in a high
wind in June. Also the Fir trees close to West Wall by the main road need some
attention. We need to obtain advice from a Tree Specialist - the cost will affect
our budget.

Action: Paul Butcher to contact KCC Tree Specialist.

The gate into the new Burial Ground was inspected; it had not yet been fixed.

Action: Paul Butcher to chase contractor to see when work will be done.

We talked about Burial Ground spoil and how much it would cost to clear.

Action: Paul Butcher to see if spoil can be moved to hedge, by new Burial
Ground

Date of next Meeting. - TBA.

There being no other business the meeting closed at 7.10pm.



After the meeting a survey was carried out on the memorial seats in the
Churchyard.

There was only one that needs replacing, it is where the North to South

footpath crosses the East to West footpath. This is the only seat, however,
where the memorial plate is unreadable; the Church records will need to be
looked at to see who this is for.

Action: Debbie Brady/ Paul Brooker.



